
 

GoSudbury Uber Rider: 
 
Thank you for being a part of this very important program.  In order to keep this program viable 
for the long term, we may need to increase the co-pays for rides.  Your opinions on this are 
extremely important to us.  We would appreciate it if you would take a few minutes to 
complete the following survey so that we can plan for the future of this program. 
 
Thank you. 
 
The Sudbury Transportation Committee 
 

1.  Please tell us at what point you feel co-pays are too high (and would make you stop 
using the program),  reasonable (you would continue to use the program) and too low 
(which would make you question whether the program could remain viable) 

 
Too High Reasonable  Too Low 

 
Within Sudbury  
      $2.00 
      $5.00 
      $7.50 
 
Contiguous Towns      
  
      $5.00 
      $7.50 
      $10.00 
 
Past Contiguous Towns   
      
      $7.50 
      $10.00 
      $15.00 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Code to identify demographics of person survey is mailed to 



 

 
Please tell us how much you agree with the following: 
 
     Completely   Somewhat Neither     Somewhat   Completely 
     Agree                Agree       Agree/       Disagree       Disagree 
             Disagree 
I am willing to pay a higher copay  
for trips Other than medical  
appointments 
 
I am willing to pay a higher copay  
if it enables someone Who cannot afford  
to pay to get a ride to medical appointments 
 
I am willing to pay a higher copay to  
enable others who have extenuating  
Circumstances to get a ride to essential work 
    


